
Hager, Dewick & Zuengler, S.C., a Green Bay law firm, is proud to announce that it 

recently received the John and Meredith Rose Award from the Greater Green Bay Chamber 

Leadership Green Bay program.  This award recognizes companies whose community 

orientation and leadership exceed the expected.  Hager, Dewick & Zuengler, S.C. has a 

long history of supporting Leadership Green Bay.  

 


